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8 July 2016 

Mr Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager 

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Level 35, The Tower 

360 Elizabeth Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

Email: michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy to: 

Mr. Sean Riordan 

General Manager 

Industry Structure and Compliance Branch 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Email: sean.riordan@accc.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Mr. Cosgrave, 

Notice of completion of consultation and intention to publish Replacement Schedule 1 to 

the Migration Plan 
 

We are pleased to advise that our consultation on the replacement Schedule 1 of the Migration 

Plan, in accordance with clause 5, has now concluded.  

We appreciate the ACCC’s review of our proposed amendments to the replacement 

Schedule 1 and note that subject to the outcome of the consultation with our Wholesale 

Customers and nbn co, the ACCC does not propose to object to the replacement Schedule 1.  

We are pleased to advise that we have not received any concerns from Wholesale Customers 

and nbn co has confirmed that it does not have any specific comments or concerns on the 

proposed changes.  We do not propose any amendments to the proposed replacement 

Schedule 1 that was consulted upon and provided to you.  

 

Therefore, in accordance with clause 5.2(e) of the Migration Plan, we notify the ACCC that 

Telstra has completed development and consultation of a replacement Schedule 1 and that we 

intend to publish the replacement Schedule in 15 Business Days from the date of this letter, 

that is, on 1 August 2016.  Publication will occur on the Telstra Wholesale Customer Portal, 

from which time it will form part of the Migration Plan.   

A clean version of replacement Schedule 1 is attached to enable the ACCC to publish it on the 

ACCC’s website.   
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While Christine Williams and Jane van Beelen are on leave, please do not hesitate to contact 
me on (03) 8649 2056 should you have any questions in relation to this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Jennifer Sirca  
Acting Director of Equivalence  
Corporate Affairs  
jennifer.sirca@team.telstra.com 

 


